
PUBLIC NOTICE 
The City of Appleton is ac-

cepting sealed bids for the 
sale of the single car garage 
at 649 W. Snelling Avenue. 
You must move it within a 
month of bid acceptance. 
Sealed bids will be taken 
until February 14, at 5:00 
p.m. Submit bids electroni-
cally to emma@appletonmn. 
gov or drop off your bid at 
City Hall, 323 West Schlie-
man Ave., Appleton, MN 
56208. Minimum bid of 
$500. Must pull city permits. 
If you have questions please 
contact City Hall at 320-289-
1363. 
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